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Jan. 6, 2025 

 

 

Notice regarding The Decision to Contribute to Supporting Organizations 

in FY 2024 through Hisamitsu Pharmaceutical Co., Inc. Hot Heart Club 

 

Hisamitsu Pharmaceutical Co., Inc. (Head Office: Tosu City, Saga Prefecture; President and CEO: 

NAKATOMI, Kazuhide) is pleased to announce that it has decided to make contributions (totaling 

3.9 million yen) to 39 supporting organizations in FY 2024 through the matching gift program called 

“Hisamitsu Pharmaceutical Co., Inc. Hot Heart Club”. 

 

“Hisamitsu Pharmaceutical Co., Inc. Hot Heart Club” is a matching gift club program established in 

2007 as part of the commemorative project for the company’s 160th anniversary. Executives and 

employees who agree with the purpose of the club become members, and the company adds the 

same amount to the monthly contributions made by the members, and the operating funds collected 

are used for social contribution activities. 

 

We provide annual support to organizations conducting various activities, and to date, we have 

provided support to a total of 604 organizations with a total of 60.4 million yen. 

 

[Results of support to organizations] 

- FY 2024 (planned) 39 organizations (3.9 million yen) 

- FY 2007 to FY 2023 the cumulative total of 604 organizations  

(60.4 million yen in total) 


